Emma Torkelson
#

From: Sondra Hugg

Sent: Monday, February 15, 2021 10:08 AM
To: Sen. Joshua Revak

Subject: Support of SB22

Dear Senator Revak:
This letter is submitted to express our support for Senate Bill 22. It is obvious that the surcharge, paid by hunters on
behalf of Alaskan users, was a wise decision initially and should continue to pay for intensive management. One example

of proof is in the increase in numbers of the Forty-mile herd.

It is nice to know that the intensive management program would be funded without draining the general fund and
particularly without interference from the federal government.

Respectfully,

Clifford Hugg
Soldotna



